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Toolkit Available to Help Pediatricians and Family Physicians to 
Increase Confidence in and Uptake of COVID-19 Vaccines for Youth 
The Division of Health Care Financing and Policy (DHCFP) suggests providers review the attached Pediatricians and 
Family Physicians Toolkit for resources on increasing confidence in and uptake of COVID-19 vaccines among youth.  
Developed in partnership with the American Academy of Pediatrics, the toolkit includes information from the 
Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC) and new, culturally tailored materials from the Health and 
Human Services (HHS) COVID-19 Public Education Campaign and its team of multicultural experts. 

For additional information regarding the COVID-19 vaccine uptake among youth, please see the following HHS 
website: https://wecandothis.hhs.gov/resource/pediatricians-and-family-physicians-toolkit 
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